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THE FUTURE OF
ELECTRON MICROSCOPY

PAUL MONAGHAN AND PAULINE BARBER WILL OPEN AN INFORMAL DEBATE.

VENUE: IMPERIAL CANCER RESEARCH FUND. LINCOLNS INN FIELD.
TIME: 2.00pm.
ATE: 3rd DECEMBER 1993.

Electron Microscopy has rapidly developed into a highly
sophisticated and valued discipline ready to meet the 21st
century. IS IT GOING TO MAKE IT? Are you
worried about the lack of career structure, closure of units,
difficulties in replacing old equipment etc.? Come and
discuss all these aspects with other electron microscopists.
This will be a highly informal occasion giving everybody
an opportunity to state their views on a subject that must
be of interest to all serious electron microscopists.
EVERYBODY WHO IS INTERESTED IS WELCOME
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THIS MEETING WILL BE FOLLOWED BY TIIE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING



